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 The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the Bainbridge 
Town Hall on August 26, 2017.  Those present were trustees Mrs. Lorrie Benza, Mr. Jeff 
Markley, Mrs. Kristina O’Brien, and fiscal officer Mrs. Janice Sugarman. Mrs. O’Brien called 
the meeting to order at 8:01 A.M. 
 
 The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees interviewed the following candidates for 
the position of Bainbridge KCE ABRB representative: 
 
 Allison Albrecht 
 Jocelyn Geib 
 Lynn Gotthardt 
 Gary Grunwald 
 Pam Lieske  
 Julie Nass 
 Greg Sharp 
 Elaine Slea 
 JR Weber 
  
 Since there was no further business to come before this special meeting of the 
Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the meeting was adjourned at 10:35 A.M. 
 
                                                                                      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
                                                                                   
          Janice S. Sugarman, 
                                                                                      Fiscal Officer, Bainbridge Township 
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